Notice

Sub: Scholarships for Thai Students for Study in Hindi Courses at Central Institute of
Hindi, Agra for the Academic Year 2014-15

The Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India has called for
applications for various Hindi courses offered by the Central Institute of Hindi, Agra. The
Institute will give scholarships to students from Thailand for study of Hindi language under
the Government of India’s ‘Propagation of Hindi Abroad’ Scheme for the academic

session 2014-15 commencing from 1st August 2014.

The application form and complete details of the scholarship programme may be
obtained from Education Officer, Embassy of India, Tel.No. 0-2258-0300-5 ext. 6 or

email: info.bangkok@mea.gov.in.

The completed application forms may be submitted at the Embassy of India,
Bangkok along with photographs, medical certificate, academic achievement certificates,

character certificate and Hindi Proficiency Certificate latest by 15t May 2014.
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